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WUTC BENCH REQUEST NO. 1:   
 
Provide information regarding Chipman’s compliance or lack of compliance with the 
Commission’s motor carrier safety rules over the last three years.   
 
 
RESPONSE:   
 
Prior to this docket, the previous WUTC compliance review of Chipman Moving 
concerning motor carrier safety rules occurred on May 15, 2001, nearly six years ago.  Other 
than the Staff response to the application for mitigation and accompanying documentation 
already filed in this docket, and the two new documents attached hereto, Staff has no 
additional information concerning Chipman’s compliance or lack of compliance with motor 
carrier safety rules in the last three years.   
 
Staff submits the following additional documents that contain information relevant to 
Chipman’s compliance or lack of compliance with motor carrier safety rules: 

 
1) Written response by Jeffrey Suth of Chipman Moving to the WUTC compliance 

review completed by Leon Macomber on October 31, 2006 (TV-061927), and cover 
e-mail, dated November 15, 2006.  (5 pages) 

 
2) WUTC letter to Chipman Moving (Jeffrey Suth), dated December 28, 2006.  Among 

other things, the letter indicates Staff’s intent to do a follow-up compliance review 
by February, 2007.  The Penalty Assessment was issued subsequent to this letter, on 
January 12, 2007.  Since issuance of the Assessment, Staff has completed a follow-
up compliance review.  (2 pages)  

 
 


